Want their hall declared a historic site

LEFT END:
SANDY BOYCE
INEZ CRLUERT

BACK ROW
L. TO R.

LINDA-JACKSON
HUTTON

KAREN ELLIS

RIGHT END:

HILL

LOTTE FRECH

FRONT ROW

L.TO R.

SHEILA GONNERU

DORENE JENNINGS

EVA JACKSON



AS EARLY AS 1980,
W. I. WAS WORRIED
ABOUT THE FUTURE
OF THE OLD SCHOOL
HOUSE - ARTICLE
To FOLLOW:

Mrs. Hall is going to enquire about starting a Historical Society in Glen Orchard. Mayor Wyn Maddock has suggested that the Women's Institute approach the Historical Society. The Glen Orchard Women's Institute building is a hundred years old and should be declared a historic site.

By doing this not only will the building remain but they will be entitled to receive grants for repairs and maintenance.

The building was given to the Women's Institute on April 5th, 1954 by the Council of the United Township of Medora and Wood.



THE HEAD TABLE AT THE W.I. - annual meeting held at the Bala Community Centre, and hosted by the Glen Orchard W.I., included (from left to right) Edna Templeton-Bala Councillor, and a long time member of the W.I., Bessie Skinner-District Provincial Board from Windermere, Jean Longhurst-District Secretary-Treasurer from Windermere, Vi Ferguson-District president from Bracebridge, Amy Los-Home Economic's, from North Bay, and Doreen Jennings-President of the Glen Orchard W.I. (Photo by Tom Purkis)